12/6/2024
Present: John H, Steve R, Eric J, Michael B
· John provided an update on planning for the spring meeting, currently the weekend of Apr 19-21 is unavailable at Fairmont, so the week of March 22-24 is the only one available. This is the weekend of spring break for MSU unfortunately so we may need to look at another venue.
· John is looking into the possibility of doing it at Chico or at Boulder Hotsprings instead.
· We discussed sending Michale Bender and newly elected Michael Kayne to the leadership institute and they both are now registered.
· 
